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Ohio Board of Nursing wwnursing.ohio.gov
17 South High Street, Suite 400 ¢ Columbus, Ohio 43215-7410 e (614) 466-3947

April 1,2014

Mark Hamlin, Director of Regulatory Policy
Office of the Lt. Governor Mary Taylor

77 South High Street, 30" Floor

Columbus, OH 43215

Dear Director Hamlin:

The Ohio Board of Nursing previously received the CSI Office’s comments dated
September 18, 2013, regarding the Board’s administrative rule package for certain rules
in Chapters OAC Chapters 4723-5, 4723-7, 4723-8, 4723-9, 4723-14, 4723-17, 4723-23,
4723-25, 4723-26, and 4723-27 of the Ohio Aministrative Code. The CSI Office had no
recommended changes to any of the rules in that proposed rule package.

The rules were later adopted by the Board and went into effect on February 1, 2014. Due
to a Five Year Review dating error, two rules, 4723-8-08 and 4723-9-09, OAC are being
filed again to correct the date error. No changes are being made to the text of the rule, or
the Rule Summary and Fiscal Analysis or any other change that would have an adverse
impact on business.

Sincerely,

[ pirecto

Betsy Houchen, RN, JD
Executive Director

cc: Paula Steele
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